
• Over 23 bicycles were reported stolen in 2014. 
 
• 25% of these bicycles were recovered and returned to their owner.  Why, because the  owner  
  knew the serial number or the bicycle was registered with the 502d Security Forces 
  Squadron. 

• You can help the Police help you by registering your bicycles.
 
• You do not have to bring your bicycles; simply have the information available at time of 
  registration. See attached form.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT
Lt. Steven Dews at steven.b.dews.civ@mail.mil 
(210) 221-0729, or stop by building 2250, 
2404 N. North New Braunfels Ave. 

BICYCLE REGISTRATION


